
Pulpit Announcements 
Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

September 18, 2022 
 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Missionaries of the Poor in 

support of their outreach in Monroe, NC. We are happy to support the good 

work of the Brothers! 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of Louanne and Spike 

Pelletier’s 50th wedding anniversary. Happy Anniversary! 

 

• In the narthex today, we have sign-ups for three practical ministries: Nursery 

Helpers; Our Lady’s Helpers; and, our Hospitality Ministry. Please sign up 

for one of these important ministries! 

 

• Starting this Tuesday, September 20, from 10:30 AM- 11:45 AM, the Saint 

Philomena Fellowship will begin in the Parish Hall.  This is a weekly 

fellowship for all children Pre-K through First Grade. It is an opportunity for 

young parents and their children to spend time together, play games, and learn 

biblical stories.  

 

• Our next prayer outreach at the local abortion facility is this coming Saturday, 

September 24, at 8:30 AM. The facility is located at 3220 Latrobe Drive in 

Charlotte. All parishioners are encouraged to come and join in this peaceful, 

prayerful protect against the horror of abortion and the preservation of all 

human life. A free bus is provided by the parish. Please contact the Front 

Office to reserve your seats. 

 

• I’m happy to announce that next summer, June 2023, I’ll be hosting a 

pilgrimage to the Holy Land and Rome. Here’s an invitatory video. And here’s 

the link to the website with more information. Please note this is not a parish 

pilgrimage. I am taking this pilgrimage on vacation time and inviting others 

to join me. Other friends and supporters will come from other parts of the 

country and be a part of the pilgrimage.  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uRnv-d2RTto
https://www.pilgrimages.com/frkirby/

